
   

 

 
Half way through the year and 

despite the weather things are 

heating up from the P & C!   

This term we have a cake stall 

and sausage sizzle on the 28th 

of July. See details on page 2.  

Then we have a Cookie Dough 

fundraiser – YUM! What a great 

way to support the P & C, to 

bake and eat cookies. I’m very 

impressed with the delicious 

flavours that will be on offer, 

including a G/F dough. Look out 

for the order form as of the 30th 

July and be the family to sell the 

most tubs of dough to win a 

prize! All orders due back the 

17th August with delivery only 

two weeks later.  

The P & C is also supporting 

plastic free July with a Nude 

Food Day on Tuesday the 31st 

of July. Pack lunches with no 

soft plastic packaging to raise 

awareness about minimising 

waste to landfill.  

All the students will look fantastic at 

the Mythical and Magical Disco to 

be held on the Friday 24th of August 

in the undercover area. Posters will 

be going up with the details and a 

permission slip sent home for the 

students to bring on the night.  

Father’s day will be celebrated at a 

breakfast on Saturday the 1st of 

September thanks to the Beacy 

Dad’s Group. This will be a morning 

full of sporting fun for all Father 

figures and students.  

Then of course, the P & C meetings 

that are held every term will be on 

the 16th of August and 11th of 

September at 7.30pm in the staff 

room. We would love to see you 

there!  

 

Get into it!  

Katherine Woodall  

 

Congratulations  

Claire Dawson is the winner of 

the Nutri Ninja for paying the 

voluntary contribution of $50.00 

per student to the P & C. This 

payment supports the P & C 

financially so that as a parent 

group we can run the Canteen 

and Uniform Shop and can 

support the school with extras 

for the students.  

 

Have you paid your 

voluntary contribution 

yet? 

It’s easy just pop into admin 
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Cake Stall and Sausage 

Sizzle   

Saturday the 28th of July we have 
the opportunity to show our local 
community what great bakers and 
hot dog makers we are!  

Please support the Cake Stall by 
cooking lots of cupcakes, slices 
and biscuits!  

We will have cake boxes and bags 
available from the office as of 
Monday 23rd July for collection. 
Then please bring the sweet treats 
(labeled with ingredients) on either 
the Friday afternoon or on the 
Saturday morning.  

Volunteers are also required to cook 
sausages and sell on the stores.  

We are using SignUp.com.  

Click on the Link:  

 http://signup.com/go/MtWgOjM 

You don’t need to register an account 
or keep a password – it’s easy!  

OR if you prefer just email 
Beacypandc@gmail.com and we can 
sign you up.  

 

Canteen News! 
www.quickcliq.com.au 

We had a great Term 2 in the 

Canteen. Thank you to Natalie 

and Michelle who continue to do a 

super job!  

Term 3 is also looking great with 

some yummy treats and some 

wholesome goodness ready for 

the students to enjoy.  

Thank you to everyone who 

supports the canteen through 

ordering and volunteering.  

Keep up the good work!  

Facebook 

Have you joined the Beacy Parents Facebook Group?  

If not, search for Beacy parents and request to join. 

Uniform Shop  

Come and grab a 

bargain on Jade T-

Shirts, Blue Polos 

and Jumpers!  

Open Tuesday morning 

8.40am – 9am in the Year 

1 & 2 block. Or pick up an 

order form from admin. 

Sale 

 

Volunteering – it’s vital – School Banking  

The P & C is looking for a Volunteer to run our School Banking 
Program. You need to be available one morning per week from 
8.30am – 9am. Please email Beacypandc@gmail.com  

Thank you to everyone who responded to the P & C 

Survey. It was great to see what people valued most 

and want to see the P & C doing. We will continue to 

strive to represent the interests of students, parents 

and families and to provide fundraising, events and 

services to the school community. Building an inclusive 

environment and giving everyone an opportunity to 

participate is central to all our activities. Please get 

involved and be an active member of our community.  
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80’s 

Quiz Night!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The P&C is selling the value 
packed Entertainment Book or 
Digital Version. It’s worth a look, 
check out the book in the office to 
see what you could save   

You can order online at: 

 www.entbook.com.au/842f20 

 

 

Coming up in Term 3 2018 

28th July   Sausage Sizzle and Cake Stall  

30th July   Cookie Dough Fundraiser launch   

31st July  Nude Food Day  

16th August  P & C Meeting – 7.30pm Staff Room  

17th August  Cookie Dough Fundraiser Last Orders  

24th August  Mythical and Magical Students Disco  

1st September  Champion Dad’s Father’s Day Breakfast  

11th September   P&C Meeting – 7.30pm Staff Room   

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you also to the parents who volunteered 
their time to organise the quiz night this year.  

Jane White, Teresa Kay, Gillie Knowles and Melissa 
Harris. You made it a night to remember! Thank you.  

 


